
  

Notice for Parents 

                                                                                                                                          April 3rd 2020 

Dear Parent 
 
This is regarding the parents’ and students’ information in our school records. You are 
requested to go through the details you had submitted and update them, if required. In order to 
do that, you will have to login to the parent portal and click on the ‘Profile’ tab under the 
‘Personal’ tab. Please note that no other form is to be filled as that would lead to duplication of 
data.​ Inview of the need for remote learning, updating this becomes extremely essential  
We hope you will do this at the earliest. 

 

Warm regards 


